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GIBRALTAR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION MEN’S SQUAD 

AT THE EUROPEANS NATIONS CHALLENGE TOURNAMENT 

 
 

The Minister for Sports and Leisure, the Hon Edwin J Reyes, would like to wish the 
Gibraltar Hockey Association Men’s Squad Team who will be departing tomorrow to 
participate in the Europeans Nations Challenge Tournament in Catania, Italy all the 
best with the following message : 
 
‘On behalf of everyone in Gibraltar I extend our best wishes to all the team who will 
be participating in the Europeans Nations Challenge Tournament. 
 
I have seen for myself the dedication and diligent efforts all players have made 
through training sessions held in preparation for this important tournament.  I 
sincerely hope this will stand you in good stead over the challenging days ahead.  
May the best of Gibraltarian luck accompany you in your “innings”. 
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